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Adam Price MS 
Welsh Parliament  
Cardiff Bay 
Cardiff 
CF99 1SN 

11 March 2021 
 
Dear Adam, 
 
I am writing to respond to a coronavirus-related Written Question, to which you have not yet 
received an answer. Please accept my apologies for the time it has taken to respond to this 
question. 
 
WQ81285: Will the Welsh Government provide figures for the proportion of care staff and 
residents that have been tested for COVID-19 over the last four weeks as of 14 October 
2020? 
 
Within the four-week period from week commencing 21 September 2020 to week 
commencing 12 October 2020, NHS Wales laboratories carried out 29,181 tests for COVID-
19 for care homes, of which 11,490 were for residents. There were 59.379 tests done in 
non-NHS Wales laboratories, which cannot be split by resident or key worker.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
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